
EMBASSY OF INDIA, BEIJING

CORRIGENDUM 

TENDER NO. PEK/ADMN/815/1/2018 FOR ANNUAL MAINTENANCE

CONTRACT FOR HIRING/SUPPLY OF LOCAL SECURITY GUARDS IN THE

EMBASSY FOR TWO (2) YEARS

The following changes are made in the tender document:

(a) Insertion  of  following  clause  of  Para  3.2 -  “The  security  guards  should  have

minimum educational qualification of Middle school ( or equivalent) and should

submit  relevent  certificate.  For  the  English  speaking  guards,  the  company

should certify their English language competency in their letter head”.

(b) Para 6 is revised to-  “The last date of submission of bids is revised to 12

October 2020, 3pm”.

(Gina Uika)

Head of Chancery

Embassy of India , Beijing


